
 

New PIT Weekly Update: Partnerships drive site visits 
at modernized PIT  
  
One key to success is to develop partnerships that work. That has been critical to the 
site walk program that has been part of PIT’s modernization project. More than 4,500 
people have been on nearly 375 site visits relating to the construction of the new 
terminal since the formal program began in March 2023.  
  
Soon, even more will participate in operational walk-throughs. 
  
Site walks require significant coordination among multiple organizations to ensure the 
safety of all participants while at the same time not interfering with construction 
progress. 
  
For over two years, the PIT site walk program – whether highlighting modernization 
progress to local interest groups, government officials and industry groups or showing 
team members their soon-to-be new workspace – has been an opportunity to tell our 
story and showcase how this project will transform PIT, the Pittsburgh region and the 
world. 
  
The relationships we have fostered with community and industry partners have 
contributed to the success of our PIT modernization tour program, allowing us to clearly 
illustrate our transformation to passengers, stakeholders and team members alike. 


